[image: image1.wmf]
Metropolitan King County Council
Natural Resources and Utilities Committee
STAFF REPORT 
	Agenda Item:
	3
	Name:
	Peggy Dorothy

	Proposed No.:
	2005-0074


	Date:
	June 9, 2005


SUBJECT:  A MOTION confirming the executive's appointment of Chris Paulson to the King County solid waste advisory committee.
BACKGROUND:  

The King County Solid Waste Advisory Committee (SWAC) was established in 1984 (K.C.C. 10.28) to advise and make recommendations to the county executive relating to:

· all aspects of solid waste management planning;

· the development of programs and policies concerning solid waste management; and

· solid waste management rules, policies or ordinances prior to their adoption.

The Solid Waste Advisory Committee is composed of at least nine and not more than twenty members. Membership is comprised of a county-wide group of citizens who represent public interest groups, businesses, the waste management industry and local elected public officials.  Members are appointed to serve a term of three years.

CANDIDATE FOR APPOINTMENT TO 

THE KING COUNTY SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Chris Paulson is being appointed to serve on the Solid Waste Advisory Committee, representing the recycling industry.  Mr. Paulsen is a resident of Renton and works in Bonney Lake in council district five.  Mr. Paulsen is General Manager of the Smurfit-Stone Recycling Company.  Mr. Paulson is a graduate of the University of California at Santa Barbara, where he was awarded a Bachelor’s degree in Psychology.  Since 1991, Mr. Paulson has worked at the Smurfit Recycling Company in a variety of roles starting as an Account Representative and continuing to his current position as General Manager.
Chris Paulson is being appointed for a term of three years, expiring September 30, 2007.
ATTENDING:  

Kevin Kiernan, Department of Natural Resources, Solid Waste Division 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Proposed Motion 2005-0074
2. Executive’s transmittal letter, dated February 15, 2005.
Pursuant to K.C.C.3.04.110, which allows for confidentiality, the required Financial Disclosure Statements have been distributed to Council members only. 
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